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Intervention by the delegation of Ukraine

Mr. President,
Ukraine welcomes the delegation of Lebanon and thanks for the presentation of its national report.

We note with appreciation the steps taken to implement the recommendations received during the previous UPR cycle, in particular Ukraine's recommendation to develop institutional and human rights infrastructure.  

Commendable are efforts aimed at combating child trafficking, promotion of gender equality and women's participation in public life. Cooperation with the OHCHR and visits to Lebanon made by the mandate holders during the reporting period are welcome too.

At the same time, activities should be stepped up in ensuring protection of women from domestic violence and bringing national legislation in line with CRC. 

We recommend to:
· ratify CRPD, ICPPED, first and second protocols of the ICCPR, the OP to the CRC on the involvement of children in armed conflict;
· continue efforts aimed at tackling the problem of early marriage;

· guarantee the freedom of expression and opinion on- and offline;

· develop a national strategy on education of children with disabilities.
Thank you.
